
A1RD BERLIS |
Scott Stoll

Direct: 416.865.4703 
E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com

September 27, 2018

SENT VIA EMAIL, COURIER AND RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P1E4

Re: EB-2018-0191
Application for Leave to Construct 

IAMGOLD Corporation

We are counsel to IAMGOLD Corporation in this matter.

Further to our letter of August 14, 2018, it appears there was a printing error and our Customer 
Impact Assessment was not included in the additional evidence we filed. Enclosed is a copy of 
the Customer Impact Assessment.

If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned at your earliest opportunity.

Yours truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

SAS/ar
Enel.

33805289.1
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